
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Letter
In terms of Section 35(4) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Mr Polke Birkholtz
PGS Heritage and Grave Relocation Consultants
PO Box 32542
Totiusdal
0134

Permit application to allow for the disturbance of three Late Iron Age sites which are affected by the
proposed development of the duplication of the Vlakfontein (Benoni) – Mamelodi Water supply pipeline
within the existing servitude: R5 Phase 2: from the southern boundary off the Rietvlei Nature Reserve
to Mamelodi. The three sites in question are P3-1, P3-2 and P3-10. These sites are located on the farm
Zwartkoppies 364 JR, east of Pretoria, Gauteng Province.

Dear Mr Birkholtz,

The SAHRA Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit received your application for disturbance of
three sites which are expected to be affected by the construction of a pipeline by Rand Water between
Mamelodi and Vlaakfontein.

The sites were well recorded during the first and second assessment and as such SAHRA does not require
any further recording. 

We would like to request that, as archaeologist monitoring the disturbance of the sites, you determine at any
point of the work, if the integrity of the site will be affected in such a way that the scientific value of the site
itself is compromised. Should you make at any point in time this determination, the disturbance of the site will
be considered as destruction of it and as such wording on the permit will need to be amended. Please contact
SAHRA should this become the case. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Phillip Hine
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Heritage Officer
South African Heritage Resources Agency

________________________________________ 
Colette Scheermeyer
SAHRA Head Archaeologist
South African Heritage Resources Agency

ADMIN:
Direct URL to case: http://www.sahra.org.za/node/159606
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